
 

 

STATEMENT OF AFFIRMATION—INTERNAL REVIEWER PHILLIP THOMPSON 

            

 April 24, 2017 

To whom it may concern:                 

I, Phillip Thompson, affirm that I have reviewed Seattle University’s STARS 2.1 report as an internal reviewer 
in February 2018. I reviewed the report in full and all identified inconsistencies have been addressed by 
Seattle University’s STARS liaison (Yolanda Cieters—cietersy@seattleu.edu) through data revisions and 
clarifications. 

Sincerely, 

 
Phillip Thompson 
Professor, Civil and Environmental Engineering 
Director, Center for Environmental Justice and Sustainability 
thompson@seattleu.edu 
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